
I would like to thank you to Troy recreation department and the city for maintaining the parks in the 

2020 summer. In this difficult time of COVID19, me and my friends had a good workout playing the 

outdoor volleyball courts. This gave us better relief mentally and physically. 

You guys did a great job in the summer maintaining the parks with all the protocols and safety 

measures. I would like to thank you specifically for providing the picnic table in the volleyball court in 

Beaver Trail park.. 

Please convey our thanks to your team 

Kalyan Palanisamy 


